FOUNTAIN OF LIVING WATERS

INDIAN MISSION

CIBECUE, AZ

Dear Friends.

Dec2013/Jan 2014

Happy New Year! I hope that you and your family had a wonderful celebration of our Lord & Savior's birth...as well as a welcoming in of 2014! Here we are, half way through our 31st year in Cibecue, ministering to the great Apache Nation.

You hear me say this often, I simply do not know just how the good Lord does this each and every year, because every year, it looks like it's going to fail! (I'm not exaggerating!) It just seems way too big a project for so small of a mission. To "pack" the mission with guests, well over a hundred children besides, and then give out multiple presents and clothes, and candy & fruit bags, as well as Bibles for everyone, and then brand new bikes, and then try to lead almost everyone to Christ and His Salvation... it's way beyond me! Only Christ could pull it off! And He uses folks like you. And folks like Dale Whinery at Wings of Faith, and their great new "associates" from Tucson. (They flew two planes this year!) We went out and bought toys for Apache boys and girls from funds that you provided...and at the last minute you sent enough funds for six bikes, and some skateboards to boot! It also takes several folks at the mission, volunteering to decorate the mission, spending days wrapping a small multitude of gifts, and also filling "candy bags," and everything has to be sorted into specific age groups.

At the end of the presentation, we're all dead! But it was all worth it.

Over one hundred souls came to Christ.



I've included a pnoto sheet for your enjoyment. Please take a few moments to look closely at these joyous Christmas happenings.

We just got a call from "Tracey" back in freezing Minnesota, brr! And she's planning on bringing some young people out our way in August to do some great projects! This will be in addition to

our regular MN team that will be coming this Spring. It should be a blast! [both occasions]

my family

Patty and I had a wonderful celebration of Jesus' birthday at our home, (with two of our boys) and also with Seth and Tara and all The grand-kids on the Saturday before Christmas [this allowed us to be with all the grand-kids.] So, we had 2 Christmases!

his birthday gift

Our mission sees Christmas as the "birthday" of Jesus and we feel that it's only right that He receives His "gifts" first. So, we were able to send \$!,100 to Life Outreach (to feed hungry children) and also "win souls" through Christ For All Nations. I hope He liked His Gift.



With Love to All of You, and Thanks,

Pastor Wayne & Patty Stephens / Isaac Gilbert, Caretaker

FOUNTAIN of LIVING WATERS INDIAN MISSION P.O. Box 80126 / Cibecue, Az. 85911-0126 / ph. 928 594-5556

